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Florida
Power
CORPORATION

May 6, 1988
3F0588-05

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Opnrating License No. DPR-72
Request for Interpretation

Dear Sir:

Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations in Part 50.30(b)
indicates that each application for a license and each amendment of
each application must be executed in a signed original by the
applicant or duly authorized officer under oath of affirmation. In
Part 50.71(c)(2), regulations require that updated FSAR be
certified by a duly authorized officer of the licensee. These
requirements are currently being interpreted literally. As a result
some items have been processed in a less efficient manner. FPC does
not believe that this requirement was intended to hinder the
processing of correspondence. Rather, it was intended to assure
that correspondence submitted for FPC represented the company.
Therefore, the following interpretation of the requirement is
proposed. Applications for a license or amendments to a license
will be executed in a signed original by a duly authorized officer
or his designee (s). Certification of the updated FSAR will be
provided by a duly authorized officer or his designee (s). These
assure that submitted correspondence from FPC represents the
company.

FPC requests concurrence be provided concerning this interpretation
in accordance with 10 CFR 50.3 "Interpretations". This proposed
interpretation of the requirement in 10 CFR 50.30(b) meets the
intent of the requirement and will allow FPC to more efficiently
process correspondence.
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An application fee, check number 19643 of one hundred fifty dollars
($150) as required by 10 CPR 170, has been included with this
request for interpretation. Your attention in this matter is
appreciated. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate
to contact this office.
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Sincerely,

K.R. Wilson, Manager
Nuclear Licensing

DGG/dhd
Attachment

xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator, Region II

Mr. T.F. Stetka
Senior Resident Inspector


